
‭Greenville Conservation Commission‬
‭March 11, 2024 Meeting Minutes‬

‭The meeting was called to order at 7pm. Present were Marshall Buttrick,‬
‭and Barbara Guay. The previous minutes were read and approved.‬

‭Pilgrim Foods Marshall spoke with someone from the EPA, DES and‬
‭Attorney General’s office regarding the violations. No one could give a‬
‭status on the violations. Marshall will write a letter to EPA, DES and the‬
‭Attorney General’s Office outlining our concerns that nothing is happening‬
‭and it has been 6 months.‬

‭Nashua River Watershed nothing to report.‬

‭21 Chamberlin Street (No 6 Mill) site plan will be in front of the Planning‬
‭Board on March 14, 2024.‬

‭Roadside Clean-up is set for April 20, 2024, 9-12. Information to be posted‬
‭around town, also on town website and town facebook page.‬

‭SIgn for Doonan Columbian lot - search for a vendor and verbage for the‬
‭sign to be done.‬

‭Junk vehicles & trash to be continued next month.‬

‭Discussion of adjacent lot next to Doonan Columbian Lot that State owns.‬

‭Meeting adjourned at 7:39PM‬

‭Our next meeting will be on April 8, 2024‬


